

Lakeland Children's Center Newsletter

Lincoln Titus Edition

I've been looking through our numerous photo albums and treating myself to the precious faces of the children I have had over the last 28 years. It is has been so nice recalling the many sites that the Lincoln Titus children have used for the children's center after school program. We were based at Van Cort School, The Mohegan Colony Schoolhouse, Shrub Oak School and Lincoln Titus Elementary School.

Most days, I put out for your perusal, many of the photograph albums filled with pictures of precious children I have had over the years and the wonderful staff I've been so fortunate to have worked with.

Every month we have the Site Supervisors compose a newsletter containing information on special programs, craft activities, projects etc. the children have been engaged in. We have been happy to let parents know how their child's day went and if anything significant happened that they should know about.

I am very proud of the special programs the children have enjoyed through the efforts of Barbara Peterson our "program specialist". I also enjoy the many projects provided by several staff such as Sue, Debbie, Fran, Johnna and Marie.

Lincoln Titus site has many photo albums available for your perusal. They are stored on the sign out cart just ask if you wish to see them.

My love and appreciation of children will not come to an end even though I am retiring. I will hold all the children forever in my heart!

